
New Hampton Middle School 
June Board Report 
 
 
1.  Jenny Adam received a grant for $5,000 to purchase 80 Wenger student posture chairs 
for grades 5-8.   
 
The New Hampton Middle School band program has exponentially grown in numbers, 
abilities and expectations over the last 3 years. Our students have high expectations for 
practicing and performing. Posture plays a very large role in the production of a good quality 
sound a musician can produce.  Providing a chair that fits the roughly 150 fifth through 
eighth grade band students this will allow us to work on quality tone production, breathing 
and posture in all middle school bands at New Hampton Middle School. 
 
2.  The master schedule at the middle school level is complete and loaded. All students are 
scheduled for next year.   
 
3.  We will be offering Exploratory Agriculture at the middle school next year with Jim Russ. 
 
4.  The following middle school staff members will be attending KPEC in Dubuque:  Jason 
Rude, Kristie Brincks, Jessica Wendland, and Jeff Monteith. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


